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Item 5.02 Departure of Directors or Certain Officers; Election of Directors;
Appointment of Certain Officers; Compensatory Arrangements of Certain Officers.
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(b) Fred C. Aldridge, who has served on the Board of Directors of Tasty Baking
Company (the "Company") since 1981, has announced that he will retire as a Class
I Director following the Company's Annual Meeting of Shareholders on May 10,
2007.

(d) On March 28, 2007, the Board of Directors of Tasty Baking Company increased
the size of the Board from nine to ten members effective as of April 15, 2007.
The Board of Directors also appointed Mark T. Timbie as a Class I Director
effective as of April 15, 2007. Mr. Timbie is President - North American
Consumer Foods of McCormick & Company, Incorporated.

         Mr. Timbie will be eligible to receive fees under the Company's
director compensation program at the same level as other non-employee directors.
In addition, upon his appointment to the Board effective April 15, 2007, Mr.
Timbie will be granted 2,000 restricted shares of the Company's common stock
with a Grant Date of April 15, 2007, which will vest and become nonforfeitable
on the fifth anniversary of the Grant Date provided Mr. Timbie remains a
director.

Item 7.01  Regulation FD Disclosure.

On April 3, 2007, Tasty Baking Company issued a press release announcing Mr.
Aldridge's retirement and Mr. Timbie's appointment. A copy of the press release
is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.1 and is hereby incorporated into this Item
7.01 by reference.

Item 9.01  Financial Statements and Exhibits.

         (d) The following exhibits are filed herewith:

                  Exhibit 99.1      Press Release dated April 3, 2007

                                   SIGNATURES

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
the registrant has duly caused this Report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                     TASTY BAKING COMPANY
                                     --------------------
                                     (Registrant)

         Date:  April 3, 2007        /S/ David S. Marberger
                                     -------------------------------------------
                                     David S. Marberger
                                     Executive Vice President and Chief
                                     Financial Officer

                                  EXHIBIT INDEX

         Exhibit                            Description
         -------                            -----------

           99.1                             Press Release dated April 3, 2007

Edgar Filing: TASTY BAKING CO - Form 8-K

2


